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This document is North Sydney Council’s response to actions arising from Precinct Committee Minutes. On receipt of the minutes, actions are numbered and 
allocated to relevant Council Officers for response.  
 
To effectively manage and provide clarity, all actions are allocated a status when reporting to Precinct Committees in response to their minutes. There are three 
categories: 
 

• Awaiting Response - action allotted to Council Officer - response awaited. 

• Open/Ongoing - action allocated to Council Officer, initial response provided. Matter ongoing and further response/update to be provided at later date. 

• Closed for Council - Council either completed related works/tasks or has taken all reasonable steps within its power to resolve issue (for example when matter 
is beyond its jurisdiction). If the Precinct Committee feels Council can take further steps, they can request Council reopen action. 

 
Questions or concerns re content of this document should be directed precincts@northsydney.nsw.gov.au 
 

Month Item Actions Council’s Reply Status 

June  Replacement Trees  
The committee agreed that any tree replacements should 
prioritise the use of native species appropriate to the local 
area. 
 

Request forwarded to Bushcare and the Parks and Gardens 
team 

Closed for 
Council 

  Guest Speaker for September Meeting  
The Committee requested Parks and Reserves Manager at 
North Sydney Council, be invited to the next meeting. 
 

Request forwarded to Manager Parks and Reserves who 
has accepted the invitation 

Closed for 
Council  
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